
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

 

Power XL model SHL96 Self-Cleaning Juicer 

 

Dates sold: 1 March 2022 – 30 September 2022 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The top of the juicer may fracture or cause 
small particle shavings to enter the juice. The mesh filter may also fail 
and break through the plastic. 

Hazard: There is a risk of ingestion injury if juice with particle shavings is 
consumed. There is also a risk of laceration if the juicer fractures. These 
defects have occurred and caused injuries overseas. 

 

Consumers should immediately cease using the juicer and check if their 
model number is the affected model.  

 
Consumers should contact Global Shop Direct to arrange for the return of 
the product at no cost to the consumer and to register for a refund. 

 

For more information, call 1300 137 598 (8:00am to 7:00pm Monday to 
Friday, 9:00am to 5:00pm Saturday) or email 
customerservice@globalshopdirect.com.au  

 

Purchased from: Global Shop Direct 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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